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Mother's Day Ra�e 
Hey, moms! We want to show our appreciation for all of the amazing mothers 
in our community! We will be ra�ing o� some awesome prizes to thank our 
moms for all they do. This ra�e event will start on April 29th and end at 
11:59PM on May 5th. To enter private message us your name and address by 
May 5th. Once we receive your message, we will send you a ra�e number. On 
May 6th we will draw random numbers and announce the winners on 
Facebook. Each winner will receive a prize! The Mother’s Day Ra�e Event is for 
mothers who are current residents of this community only. 

Happy Mother’s Day!

Our CEO’s Message

Memorial Day is a time to remember, and 
honor, the fallen service members who 
died serving our country. This does not 
mean we spend the weekend only 
mourning those who made the ultimate 
sacri�ce, rather we spend this time in 
remembrance of these brave men and 
women while doing things we love with 

the people in our lives we cherish most. This is a weekend to 
celebrate our freedoms while thanking those who ful�lled 
their oath to serve this country with their lives. We honor 
their memory and sacri�ce through our gratefulness. The 
Hunt Military Communities Team is consistently in awe of 
your sel�ess service, and we do not take for granted the 
dangers of your career. This Memorial Day we will all take 
time to re�ect on the lives lost in service to this country and 
celebrate them with our remembrance and gratitude. We 
are thankful for your service each day, but weekends like this 
remind us just how special your oath to this country truly is.

Semper Fidelis,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

HAPPY MEMORIAL DAY!
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Friendly Reminder
Just an important reminder, as we are currently starting to 
experience warmer weather, to please remember to mow the 
backyard regularly to prevent animals from seekeing shelter from 
the heat in shaded areas.

Maintenance Reminder
Just as a reminder, Terminix will not come and spray unless 
scheduled �rst. To schedule an appointment for Terminix please 
contact our maintenance team at 803-812-4200.

shawfamilyhousing.com

Upcoming Events
For events and activities provided by Shaw AFB, please view the 
�yers within this newsletter for detailed information.

Employee of the Month
William (Mr. Bill) Martin

Congratulations to Mr. Bill, who serves as 
our Maintenance Warehouse Technician 
and has been a team member of the 
Shaw Family Housing Team for many 
years. Mr. Bill loves working with our 
Shaw Family Housing team and 
interacting with our residents while 
providing 5 Star Customer Service. 
Family is very important to Mr. Bill and he treasures his time with 
them. When Mr. Bill is not with family or working, he loves to 
serve alongside his church by giving back to the local 
community. 

April Recap
We would like to give a special thank all the families in the 
community who participated in any of the events we had in 
celebration of the Month of the Military Child. 










